
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The South County SELPA Superintendent’s Council hereby gives notice that an Online Public 
Hearing will be held as follows: 

 
TOPIC OF HEARING: 

 
 

Annual Service Plan and Annual Budget Plan for 2020-21 
 
 

Please Direct any questions or comments regarding the Annual 
Budget Plan and the Annual Service Plan to: 

scselpa@sdcoe.net 
 

HEARING DATE:  JUNE 9, 2020 
TIME:   9:00 A.M. 

 
In compliance with Executive Orders N‐29‐20 and N‐35‐20 issued by Governor Newsom on 
March 12th and 21st 2020 respectively, the June 9, 2020 Superintendents’ Council Meeting will 
be conducted virtually/telephonically.  
 
Members, interested parties, and members of the public will be able to call or sign into the 
meeting at 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday, June 9, 2020.  
 

HOW TO CONNECT TO THE MEETING 
 
To connect virtually: https://sdcoe.zoom.us/j/98342988140?pwd=cU9TbG1ESDlhdERWeHdET0x5SFJEdz09   
Password:  029732  
 
To connect telephonically: 1(669)900-6833                         Meeting ID: 98342988140 
 
 
Public comment prior to the meeting: members of the public may submit comments on items on the 
agenda by email to: scselpa@sdcoe.net  no later than June 8, 2020 3:00 p.m.  
 
In emailing your public comments, please keep in mind that the average speed for reading is 150 words 
per minute. Given the time limit of 3 minutes per response, this equates to approximately 450 words. 
Although there are no word limits in submission, your comment will be read up until the time limit. 
Comments will be read in the order received up to the total time limit. 
 


